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         BCD-92  
NOTICE TO THE TRADE     

 
 
DATE:  February 18, 2005 
 
TO:  All Suppliers of Empty Bags and Twine for Export Programs 
 
SUBJECT: KC-P-BAGS 308 
 
 
The enclosed Announcement KC-P-BAGS-308 and Appendix 2, dated March 1, 2005, 
will replace Announcement KC-P-BAGS-307, dated May 31, 2001.  Contracts awarded 
on or after March 1, 2005, will be subject to the terms and conditions of KC-P-BAGS-
308.  The Appendix 1 requirement has been replaced by Online Representation and 
Certificate Application (ORCA), reference Notice to the Trade BCD-88 located at the 
following website:  http://www.fsa.usda.gov/notices  
 
Please maintain a master copy of the enclosed offer form for your files and make copies 
of the offer form to submit to CCC on all future invitations under Announcement KC-P-
Bags-308. 
 
Announcement KC-P-BAGS-308 and new markings will be displayed at the following 
website:  http://www.fsa.usda.gov/daco/Announcement/Bags/bagannon.htm 
 
You are urged to read the announcement carefully.  Please direct any questions to the 
Bulk Commodities Division, Inventory Management Branch, at 816-926-6524. 
 
 
 /s/
 
George W. Aldaya 
Director 
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